Supplemental Training Committee Update

The Supplemental Training Committee is working hard to find its feet with almost all new
members!

Items of Note:

1. Beavers of Colorado talk will be held at the Council Tree Library at 6:30pm on January 11,
202 The Nordic Rangers have been invited to attend.

2. We are adding Renee Skiba to the Supplemental Training Committee while we research sites
for the Affiliates meetings and speakers. She will join us as of our January 9th, 2023 meeting.
We have all agreed to monitor the workload while looking at the potential joining of the
Affiliates and Supplemental Training committees.

3. We are currently looking for a new site for the Affiliates meetings and speakers while
concurrently lining up workshops/sessions for Supplemental Training offerings for 2023.

4. Anyone with suggestions or wanting to offer a talk of their own, for either, is welcome to
contact me: annhaverkamppwv@gmail.com or any member of the committee.

Many Thanks,

Ann Havercamp
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